
IOWA UTILITIES BOARD

IN RE:

EXECUTIVE ORDER 10 — REVIEW OF
ELECTRIC LINE RULES [199 IOWA
ADMINISTRATIVE CODE CHAPTER 11]

DOCKET NO. RMU-2023-0011

ORDER RESCHEDULING TECHNICAL CONFERENCE
AND COMMENT DEADLINE

On February 19, 2024, the Utilities Board (Board) issued an order scheduling a

technical conference in the above-captioned docket for 9 a.m. April 9, 2024. The Board

also set April 9, 2024, as the deadline for the submission of written comments

concerning the draft regulatory analysis and the proposed version of chapter 11 to be

re-promulgated.

Due to delays, the Board does not anticipate the draft regulatory analysis will be

published in the Iowa Administrative Bulletin until April 3, 2024. Consequently, the

Board will reschedule the technical conference to 2 p.m. April 29, 2024, and will further

set the written comment deadline to April 29, 2024.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

1. The technical conference previously scheduled for 9 a.m. April 9, 2024, is

rescheduled for 2 p.m. April 29, 2024, in the Utilities Board hearing room, located at

1375 East Court Avenue, Des Moines, Iowa. Interested persons may appear in person

or by webinar. Information for attending by webinar can be found on the Utilities

Board’s website on the Hearing and Meeting Calendar page.
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2. Comments regarding the draft regulatory analysis or the proposed

decision to rescind and adopt chapter 11 anew shall be filed by April 29, 2024.

UTILITIES BOARD

_______________________________

_______________________________
ATTEST:

______________________________ _______________________________

Erik M. Helland Date: 2024.03.08 
10:11:09 -06'00'

Joshua Byrnes Date: 2024.03.08 
08:55:17 -06'00'

Sarah Martz Date: 2024.03.08 
10:18:57 -06'00'Jackie Yearington Date: 2024.03.08 

11:16:35 -06'00'

Dated at Des Moines, Iowa, this 8th day of March, 2024.
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